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06/30/11

POLICY MEMORANDUM

Summary:
State funding for the Downstate General Assistance program is eliminated effective July 1, 2011. 

Due to a severe budget shortfall for fiscal year 2012, State funding for the Downstate General
Assistance program is eliminated effective July 1, 2011.

Requests for reimbursement of General Assistance expenditures incurred on or after July 1, 2011, will 
not be approved by the State of Illinois.

[signed copy on file]

Michelle R.B. Saddler
Secretary, Illinois Department of Human Services
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